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POLAR FILM FESTIVAL CALL FOR ENTRIES

Canadian Film Institute and International Polar Year
Seek Films that Focus on Arctic and Antarctic Regions

OTTAWA, Ontario (November 30, 2011) — The Canadian Film Institute (CFI), in 
partnership with the International Polar Year (IPY) 2012 Conference Secretariat, is 
officially  seeking entries for the Polar Film Festival. The two-day moving image event is 
a featured presentation of the IPY 2012 Conference: From Knowledge to Action, held 
April 22-27, 2012, in Montréal, Quebec, Canada.

The Polar Film Festival will celebrate the rich diversity of the Polar Regions, as well as 
examine the many challenges and world-wide implications they face in the 21st Century 
and onward. As a follow-up to the IPY Film Festival presented by the CFI in 2009, this 
event highlights the efforts of filmmakers from around the world who approach the Polar 
Regions from many different industries, research interests, artistic sensibilities, and 
political perspectives.

The CFI welcomes all films that explore issues and activities of particular relevance to 
the Arctic and/or Antarctic regions. Any genres of film and video practice — 
documentary, research, industrial, fiction, activist — from either Polar Region are 
encouraged for submission.

Video submissions can be mailed directly to the CFI as a playable DVD or Blu-Ray disc. 
Digital entries may be submitted via direct download link, or any common digital media 
format such USB drive or DVD-ROM. Entrants are asked to include production credits, 
digital stills, director bios and filmography, contact information, and other relevant 
materials with their submissions.

The submission deadline is January 31, 2012. Please send all submissions to:

CANADIAN FILM INSTITUTE
2 Daly Avenue, Suite 120
Ottawa, ON  K1N 6E2
CANADA
Tel: 613-232-6727
Fax: 613-232-6315
Email: info@cfi-icf.ca

The public is encouraged to forward this Call for Entries to relevant producers, 
filmmakers, researchers, and other parties who may be interested. Please contact CFI 
Programmer Jerrett Zaroski at zaroski@cfi-icf.ca for any questions and further 
information.
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About the IPY 2012 Conference
Occurring at a pivotal time for the environment of our planet, the International Polar Year 
(IPY) 2012 Conference draws international attention to the Polar Regions, global 
change, and related environmental, social and economic issues. From Knowledge to 
Action will bring together over 2,000 Arctic and Antarctic researchers, policy- and 
decision-makers, and a broad range of interested parties from academia, industry, non-
government, education and circumpolar communities including indigenous peoples. The 
IPY 2012 Conference will contribute to the translation of new polar scientific findings 
into an evidence-based agenda for action that will influence global decisions, policies 
and outcomes over the coming years. More information on the conference can be found 
online at www.ipy2012montreal.ca.

About the CFI
The Canadian Film Institute (CFI) was incorporated in 1935 as a federally-chartered, 
non-governmental, non-profit cultural organization. It is the oldest film institution in 
Canada and the second oldest film institute in the world. More information can be found 
online at www.cfi-icf.ca.

###

For details, contact CFI Executive Director Tom McSorley (mcsorley@cfi-icf.ca) or 
Programmer Jerrett Zaroski (zaroski@cfi-icf.ca) at 613-232-6727.
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